
ECOSOC Decision 2002/272 
 

Composition of the staff of the Office of the United 
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights 
 
 

 At its 39th plenary meeting, on 25 July 2002, the Economic and 
Social Council, taking note of Commission on Human Rights resolution 
2002/80 of 25 April 2002,1 endorsed the Commission’s decision to 
request the Joint Inspection Unit to undertake a comprehensive review 
of the management and administration of the Office of the United 
Nations High Commissioner for Human Rights, in particular with 
regard to its impact on the recruitment policies and the composition of 
the staff, and to submit a report thereon to the Commission at its 
sixtieth session containing concrete proposals for the implementation of 
Commission resolution 2002/80. 

 

 

                                                 
     1  See Official Records of the Economic and Social Council, 2002, Supplement No. 3 

(E/2002/23), chap. II, sect. A. 


